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UNICEF WORKSHOP: LEVERAGING
RESERCH AND EVALUATION FOR
INFORMED DECISION-MAKING.  

SITE IDENTIFICATION FOR
INTERNATIONAL BUS TERMINAL

The Synercon team attended the event "Leveraging
Research and Evaluation for Informed Decision-
Making," hosted by UNICEF Pakistan in collaboration
with PIDE. The emphasis was on the use of technology
in data collection for which Synercon has all the
expertise to meet the challenges identified in the
workshop. Synercon will engage with UNICEF to
facilitate them and their likes in the field of digitized
data collection. The event focused on enhancing
service delivery and addressing community needs
through improved data sharing and transparency
initiatives, emphasizing the role of data visualizations
in driving informed decision-making.

Significant progress has been achieved in the

selection of a site for the International Bus

Terminal catering to Afghan and Pakistani

passengers. During our recent visit to the

district Khyber, a promising new site spanning

approximately 39 acres was identified and

proposed for development as the terminal.

This initiative aims to enhance regional

connectivity and facilitate smoother transit

experiences for travelers.
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DRONE SURVEY FOR
HOTEL, MANGLA, JEHLUM

Synercon team recently deployed drone
survey experts to conduct a detailed
topographic assessment for an
upcoming 12-story hotel in Mangla,
Jehlum. Using advanced tools, they
accurately mapped the land's contours
and features essential for project
planning. The data collected, including
detailed maps and 3D models, will play
a crucial role in guiding the construction
process, marking a pioneering use of
advanced building technology in
Pakistan.

Our geotechnical team has completed a
crucial phase in the development of a 12-
story hotel in Mangla, Jehlum. Following
extensive field testing on 2nd June, the team
diligently finalized their comprehensive report
on 10th June after conducting rigorous
laboratory testing. This milestone underscores
our commitment to ensuring structural
integrity and safety standards, setting the
stage for a landmark hospitality project in the
region.

GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATION
COMPLETION FOR 12-STORY
HOTEL
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